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          March 2021 

 

Dear GMRSD Community: 

 

As Covid-19 numbers continue to decline, GMRSD is starting to expand its schedule for as much 

in-person instruction for students as is safely possible. The first step of this expansion is to welcome back 

all of GMRSD’s Preschool students on a five-day, full-day schedule, beginning Monday, March 15. 

With the Northwest Region at the Yellow (Moderate) Risk level, more expansion may be possible 

in the coming weeks. GMRSD is committed to bringing all students back to school when it can be done 

within the guidelines set forth by the NJ and Warren County Departments of Health. The community will 

be kept informed of any additional schedule changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Mai 

Superintendent of Schools/Director of Special Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 


